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VERSES ON CIRCUMCISION 

Genesis 17:10-14 10 This is my covenant that you shall keep between me and you and your 
seed after you. Every male among you shall be circumcised. 11 You shall be circumcised in 
the flesh of your foreskins, and it shall be a sign of the covenant between me and you. 12 He 
who is eight days old among you shall be circumcised. Every male throughout your 
generations, whether born in your house or bought with your money from any foreigner who 
is not of your seed. 13 Both he who is born in your house and he who is bought with your 
money shall surely be circumcised. So shall my covenant be in your flesh an everlasting 
covenant. 14 Any uncircumcised male who is not circumcised in the flesh of his foreskin 
shall be cut off from his people. He has broken my covenant. 

Exodus 12:48 48 If a stranger shall sojourn with you and would keep the Passover to 
Yahweh, let all his males be circumcised. Then he may come near and keep it. He shall be as 
a native of the land. But no uncircumcised person shall eat of it. 

Leviticus 26:40-42 40 …If they [Israel] confess their iniquity and the iniquity of their fathers 
in their treachery that they committed against me, and also in walking contrary to me, 41 so 
that I walked contrary to them and brought them into the land of their enemies—if then their 
uncircumcised heart is humbled and they make amends for their iniquity, 42 then I will 
remember my covenant with Jacob, and I will remember my covenant with Isaac and my 
covenant with Abraham, and I will remember the land. 

Deuteronomy 10:16 16 Circumcise…the foreskin of your heart and be no longer stubborn. 

Deuteronomy 30:6 6 …Yahweh your God will circumcise your heart and the heart of your 
seed, so that you will love Yahweh your God with all your heart and with all your soul, that 
you may live. 

Joshua 5:2-7 2 At that time Yahweh said to Joshua, Make flint knives and circumcise the 
sons of Israel a second time. 3 So Joshua made flint knives and circumcised the sons of Israel 
at Gibeath-haaraloth. 4 And this is the reason why Joshua circumcised them…. 5 Though all 
the people who came out had been circumcised, yet all the people who were born on the way 
in the wilderness after they had come out of Egypt had not been circumcised. …7 So it was 
their children, whom he raised up in their place, that Joshua circumcised. For they were 
uncircumcised, because they had not been circumcised on the way. 

Jeremiah 4:4 4 Circumcise yourselves to Yahweh. Remove the foreskin of your hearts, men 
of Judah and inhabitants of Jerusalem, lest my wrath go forth like fire and burn with none to 
quench it, because of the evil of your deeds. 

Jeremiah 9:25-26 25 Behold, the days are coming, declares Yahweh, when I will punish all 
those who are circumcised merely in the flesh— 26 Egypt, Judah, Edom, the sons of Ammon, 
Moab, and all who dwell in the desert who cut the corners of their hair, for all these nations 
are uncircumcised, and all the house of Israel are uncircumcised in heart. 
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Acts 7:8 8 …[God] gave [Abraham] the covenant of circumcision. And so Abraham became 
the father of Isaac, and circumcised him on the eighth day, and Isaac became the father of 
Jacob, and Jacob of the twelve patriarchs. 

Acts 7:51 51 You stiff-necked people, uncircumcised in heart and ears, you always resist the 
Holy Spirit. As your fathers did, so do you. 

Acts 10:44-46 44 While Peter was still saying these things, the Holy Spirit fell on all who 
heard the word. 45 And the believers from among the circumcised who had come with Peter 
were amazed, because the gift of the Holy Spirit was poured out even on the Gentiles. 46 For 
they were hearing them speaking in tongues and extolling God. 

Acts 15:13-19 13 …James replied, Brothers, listen to me. 14 Simeon has related how God 
first visited the Gentiles, to take from them a people for his name. 15 And with this the words 
of the prophets agree, just as it is written, 16 After this I will return, and I will rebuild the tent 
of David that has fallen. I will rebuild its ruins, and I will restore it, 17 that the remnant of 
mankind may seek the Lord, and all the Gentiles who are called by my name, says the Lord, 
who makes these things 18 known from of old. 19 Therefore my judgment is that we should 
not trouble those of the Gentiles who turn to God…. 

Romans 2:25-29 25 …Circumcision indeed is of value if you obey the law, but if you break 
the law, your circumcision becomes uncircumcision. 26 So, if a man who is uncircumcised 
keeps the precepts of the law, will not his uncircumcision be regarded as circumcision? 27 
Then he who is physically uncircumcised but keeps the law will condemn you who have the 
written code and circumcision but break the law. 28 For no one is a Jew who is merely one 
outwardly, nor is circumcision outward and physical. 29 But a Jew is one inwardly, and 
circumcision is a matter of the heart, by the Spirit, not by the letter. His praise is not from 
man but from God. 

Romans 4:9-12 9 Is this blessing then only for the circumcised, or also for the 
uncircumcised? For we say that faith was counted to Abraham as righteousness. 10 How then 
was it counted to him? Was it before or after he had been circumcised? It was not after, but 
before he was circumcised. 11 He received the sign of circumcision as a seal of the 
righteousness that he had by faith while he was still uncircumcised. The purpose was to make 
him the father of all who believe without being circumcised, so that righteousness would be 
counted to them as well, 12 and to make him the father of the circumcised who are not 
merely circumcised but who also walk in the footsteps of the faith that our father Abraham 
had before he was circumcised. 

1 Corinthians 7:17-20 17 …Let each person lead the life that the Lord has assigned to him, 
and to which God has called him. This is my rule in all the churches. 18 Was anyone at the 
time of his call already circumcised? Let him not seek to remove the marks of circumcision. 
Was anyone at the time of his call uncircumcised? Let him not seek circumcision. 19 For 
neither circumcision counts for anything nor uncircumcision, but keeping the commandments 
of God. 20 Each one should remain in the condition in which he was called. 
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Philippians 3:2-3 2 Look out for the dogs, look out for the evildoers, look out for those who 
mutilate the flesh. 3 For we are the circumcision, who worship by the Spirit of God, glory in 
Messiah Jesus, and have put no confidence in the flesh…. 
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